Well here we are another 10 years down the road from our last anniversary gathering
and yep still here doing it, and what do you know we are bigger than before thanks to a
great bunch of rodders. We have over 30 current members and you know hot rodders
most of them don't have just one horse in the stable but several so we have over 50
cars affiliated to the club, but again rodders being rodders they are in different
states of condition. Not sure if you can call a grill a club car but a grill and a chassis
now you're talking.

Sometime in 1974 a conversation was had about getting a local club started, a few like
minded folks got it rolling, an ad was placed in the “Chronicle" and away we go.

Meetings were held, we became official by joining the NZHRA, cars were built, events
were organised and attended, cars were driven, fun was had and more than anything
members became mates.

Now in 2024, we are turning 50. There has been an anniversary cruise organised with
some members taking the club on the road and heading down south in September but
not everyone can go so we are also having a dinner and get together for ex and present
members as well as friends of the club.

We would like to invite you to celebrate with us and catch up with old mates. Bring
your cars, bring your old club gear and anything club related (prizes to be had).

Saturday 24th August $70.00
3.00pm - meet and greet at the clubrooms (Williams Street)
6.00pm - dinner at Waitete Rugby Football Club (Waitete Road)

Sunday 25th August $30.00
8.00am - continuous breakfast at clubrooms and goodbyes

Total $100 if attending both



